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Abstract

Two in-depth research projects on Norwegian teachers’ didactic thinking and 
planning reveal that there can be pitfalls when trying to reach the many good but 
complex goals for education. The first research project is doctoral theses about 
teachers’ teaching and planning in social studies. The second research project is 
part of a nationally supported research project about teachers’ and school-leaders’ 
sense and sensibility in achieving schools accountability in practice. The article 
states that as we strive to create good schools for everybody, we must accept that 
there are many challenges connected with that goal fulfilment.

Key words: teachers’ thinking, pupils influence, teaching, planning

Throughout the years, new goals for Norwegian education have been presented 
in national curriculums. Some national curriculums have emphasized certain goals 
more than others. When the new goals have been interpreted, it has often been the 
case that certain aspects of teaching have dominated as the means toward contin-
ued development in schools. The problem is that when one aspect of teaching is 
emphasized, this entails a one-sided focus on one area without gradual adaptation 
within the already existing education system. If the implicit goals of the new 
focused area are not compatible with other prioritized areas, this can thwart the 
development of a good learning environment. This is the concern of this article 
which is based on the research on teaching practices in Norway (Löfsnes, 2002) as 
well as further research (Löfsnes, 2007). Both projects are conducted within the 
framework of the socio-cultural theory (Schutz, 1972, 1982) and knowledge theory 
(Fenstermacher, 1994), and built on teacher interviews after being present in the 
classroom. The conclusion of this article is that there is a need for more awareness 
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